
ISSUED: July 17,2015

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UM 1734

In the Matter of

PACIFICORP, dba PACIFIC POWER,

Application to Reduce the Qualifying
Facility Contract Term and Lower the

Qualifying Facility Standard Contract
Eligibility Cap.

RULING

DISPOSITION: TIME FOR REPLY SHORTENED

By ruling of July 10, 2015, the time for parties responses to PacifiCorp, dba Pacific

Power's motion for interim relief was shortened to July 17, 2015, and, pursuant to

OAR 860-001-0420(5) the company's reply would therefore ordinarily be due July 24,
2015.

To keep this docketed on an expedited schedule, the time for the company to reply to the

responses, if it chooses to do so, is shortened to July 22,2015.

Dated this 17th day of July, 2015 at Salem, Oregon.

Allan J. Arlow

Administrative Law Judge


